
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "bbracken@hanleypetroleum.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Subject: FW: Hanley Petroleum
Date: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 7:00:00 AM
Attachments: Hanley Pet 001.JPG

Hanley Pet 002.JPG
Hanley Pet 003.JPG
Hanley Pet 004.JPG
Hanley Pet 005.JPG
Hanley Pet 006.JPG
Hanley Pet 007.JPG

Mr. Bracken,
 
Our field inspector sent these pictures of the State 32 #1 well operated by Hanley Petroleum. 
There appears to be a current spill, as well as some historic impact, and an active gas leak at this
location. At this time, OCD requests a Form C-141 be submitted for this site. Please report any
known volumes that may have been released, but if volumes are unknown, indicate that on the
form. Remediation of the site will be required according to OCD rules and guidelines. OCD records
indicate the site is situated on State surface, so NMSLO is being copied on this email.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 3:11 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Hanley Petroleum
 
Attached are some pics of State 32 #001. API 30-015-29378. It appears they had a release and the
red valve in pic #005 is open and blowing gas.
 
Thanks,
 
Gilbert Cordero
Compliance Officer
NMOCD District II
Office 575.748.1283  ext.114
Cell 575.626.0830
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